Eagle Class

Autumn Term 2022

Welcome to Eagle Class! We
would like to welcome
everyone back to school
after the Summer break.
We hope everyone is feeling
rested and ready to start
their first term of Year
Four.

In English, we are exploring
texts within Usborne Illustrated
Grimm’s Fairy Tales by Ruth
Brocklehurst and Gillian Doherty.
We look forward to showing
off some of our fabulous
storytelling and writing. The
children will be developing
their reading strategies and
understanding of a text. We
have begun our reading with a
text called 'How To Train Your
Dragon’. We are really enjoying
this, so please remember to
ask the children about it!

In Maths this term, we will be
starting a new scheme called
Power Maths. We begin by
focusing on Place Value and
understanding the importance
of number. We will have daily
number sessions focusing on
times tables and weekly
arithmetic tests.

We will be kicking of f our
Humanities journey with
the Mayas. We will be
using our enquiry skills to
discover why the Mayas
were so magnificent.

As scientists we will start
the year by exploring
animals including humans.
Science will be linked to
our topic, exploring teeth
and eating. We will work
scientifically, carrying out
investigations.

In RE, we will be exploring
the Creation Story and
how we see ourselves in
the likeness of Jesus.

Additionally, we will have

RSHE lessons every other

week, exploring
relationships and health
education.

PE
Eagle Class have PE ona
Wednesday and Friday.
Please send your children to
school wearing their PE kits
on these days.

Google Classroom and Homework

The children will be set up with a new
Google Classroom account. At this
moment in time, this platform will
solely be used to issue homework.

Every Friday we will post weekly
homework onto Google Classroom.
Homework will consist of, reading,
practising spellings, completing tasks
on an online platform called IXL and
accessing Times Table Rock Stars to
practise times tables. The expectation
is that Year 4 children know all of
their times tables (up to 12).

Passwords will be issued in tThe coming
days. Please let us know if you have
any questions.

We are so excited to teach your
children and support them through
this stage of their journey. If you

have any questions please do not

hesitate to contact us through
Class Dojo. Thank you for your
support.




